
From: Carolyn Gimian
Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 7:52 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Do Not Change the Film Credit Please!

Mr Gordon Hebb
By Email

Dear Mr. Hebb,
I urge you and your committee not to change the film credit in Nova Scotia. With the proposed changes, the

government is killing an industry that does nothing but good for Nova Scotia — generating money and great

entertainment!

This action is thoughtless and heartless.
Thank you,

Carol Gimian
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